
Redacted 1415 L Street, Suite 280 
Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 386-5717 
(916)386-5720 Fax 

MLD1@pge.com

February 21, 2014

Carla Peterman
Commissioner, California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: PEVC Meeting

Dear Ms. Peterman:

The California Political Reform Act requires certain state and local officials and employees 
in California to file an annual Statement of Economic Interests, listing any “gifts” they 
received during the year. If you are required to file a Statement of Economic Interests, we 
want to make sure you were aware of any reportable payments you may have received from 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company.

We have recently discovered that you may have attended a July 23, 2013 event at the Hyatt 
Regency, San Francisco, hosted by Pacific Gas and Electric Company, in conjunction with 
the Plug-In Electric Vehicle Collaborative and the Natural Resources Defense Council. If 
you did not attend this event, please notify us immediately. In the event that you are required 
to file a Statement of Economic Interests, the fair market value of the food and beverages 
provided at this event was $125.31.

We are pleased that we had the opportunity to provide you with food and beverages at this 
event. If you wish to reimburse the Company, please make the check payable to “Pacific Gas 
and Electric Company” and mail it to me at 1415 L Street, Suite 280, Sacramento, CA 
95814. Please be assured that we are not asking you to reimburse, but simply want to 
make sure you are aware of this option under California law.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call me 
at (916) 386-5717.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Steve Malnightcc:
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